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CIMP Bengaluru Alumni Chapter Formed at City Alumni Meet 

The Chandragupt Institute of Management Patna (CIMP) marked the formation of its Bengaluru 

City Chapter during an Alumni Meet held on August 10, 2025, at Bengaluru. This meet brought 

together graduates from across batches for an afternoon filled with reconnection, nostalgia, and a 

renewed commitment to their alma mater. 

Prof. (Dr.) Rana Singh, the director of CIMP, Prof. Ranjeet Kumar, Associate Professor, and 

Prof. Nitish Nigam, Alumni Coordinator, have represented CIMP at the meeting. In his speech, 

Prof. (Dr.) Singh highlighted that “alumni are more than just former students; they are lifelong 

representatives of the institute, whose successes and ongoing involvement are crucial to CIMP’s 

identity and development.” During the gathering, alumni recounted their experiences and 

underscored the significant impact CIMP has had on their lives. They also reminisced about their 

enjoyable and nostalgic moments at CIMP. 

The afternoon’s highlight was the formation of the Bengaluru City Chapter of the CIMP Alumni 

Committee. The office bearers were unanimously elected. Mr. Aryan Kumar Sharma (Batch 

2008–10) as President, Dr. Shilpy Verma (Batch 2011–13) as Vice-President, and Ms. Naina 

(Batch 2014–16) as Treasurer. The chapter aims to be a dynamic platform for professional 

networking, mentorship, and collaborative projects among Bengaluru-based alumni. The event 

closed with an energised commitment from the alumni and the CIMP, fostering lasting 

professional and personal bonds, and ensuring that the Bengaluru Chapter becomes a model for 

alumni engagement. 



 


